Lehny Corbin

From: James Lyons <James.Lyons@bos.cccounty.us>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 4:46 PM

To: Lehny Corbin

Subject: Red Cross Month Proclamation

Attachments: SanPablo_RedCross_2020_Proclamation.docx

Good afternoon,

My name is James Lyons and I’'m a member of the Contra Costa County Red Cross Leadership council. Every year we
reach out to Cities across Contra Costa County to request a proclamation acknowledging March as American Red Cross
Month. The City of San Pablo has been a great partner, supporting us each year for the last several years. It’s the
Leadership Council’s hope that San Pablo will once again support us. | am reaching out on behalf of our leadership
council to request the proclamation. Attached you will find the language that we are asking to be used. We will have a
Red Cross member present to receive the proclamation. We would like to receive the proclamation at whichever City
Council meeting in March works best. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

James Lyons

District Coordinator

Office of Supervisor John Gioia
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